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Activity report 
 
 All the students of English Honours Semester VI had appeared with their research papers. 

They were guided to prepare the papers and choose a suitable title for that by their respective 

mentors. On the day of the Students’ Seminar (10.05.2023) they presented their papers in front of 

the teachers of the department and had really shown signs of maturity as being the most senior 

students of the department. Some of the presentations were indeed brilliant; they had even 

surpassed the levels of under-graduate students. All of the participants were asked questions by the 

teachers of the department and their sincere research was reflected by the adequate answers 

received from them. 

 

The key points of benefit from this endeavour are listed bellow, 

1. It was a humble attempt from the Department of English, City College to provide to its students 

a basic knowledge and hands on experience about research methodologies and paper 

presentation.  

2. This would also intensify their appreciation of the texts from their own syllabus.  

3. This would not only help them in increasing their confidence in the final examination, but also be 

of sincere help in their career advancements in future.  

 

The department feels satisfied with its objective being successfully fulfilled.  


